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September 28, 2023

To foreign airlines and airlines of Hong Kong, Macao and Taiwan:

This Notice is made in light of the adjustments to the slots management

regime of the Civil Aviation Administration of China (CAAC), so as to

better facilitate operations of foreign airlines and airlines of Hong Kong,

Macao and Taiwan.

1. The Office of Slot Management Committee is set up under CAAC’s

Office of Air Traffic Regulation, and is charged with the responsibility of

slots management of foreign airlines and airlines of Hong Kong, Macao

and Taiwan, as well as reviewing applications for new slots or slots

adjustment of foreign airlines and airlines of Hong Kong, Macao and

Taiwan.

2. Slots application channels for foreign airlines and airlines of Hong

Kong, Macao and Taiwan remain unchanged.

3. The Office of Slot Management Committee of CAAC is in charge of

slots policy inquiries from foreign airlines and airlines of Hong Kong,

Macao and Taiwan. Please contact Ms. Ren 010-64092678

(T)/18893841819 (M) or Ms. Geng 010-64092661 (T)/18610130113 (M).
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